

PRINCIPAL NEWSLETTER 15TH JANUARY 2024

Our School Committees



- Student Council
- Green Schools
- Amber Flag
- Librararians
- Assemblers
- Gaelbhratach

6th Class News

- 6th class have finally started the J.E.P business programme.
- We are doing buddies with Junior Infants.
- We are learning about World War II.

(From Dáire & Dylan -6th Class)

A reminder that our parent-teacher meetings for all classes (except for 6th Class & Autism Classes take place next week,

Tuesday 21st, Wednesday 22nd & Thursday 24th January.

Contact



raletprincipal@ralet.ie office@ralet.ie



01-8430525



www.ralet.ie





We are thrilled to announce that we were nominated as a DCU Changemaker School. DCU is Dublin City University and we will become one of their partner schools this year.

Following a school visit and interview with the school team, the judging panel were very impressed with how our school fosters a culture wherein empathy, inclusion, creativity, leadership and teamwork are all cultivated to provide the best school experience for our students.

We will officially become a DCU Changemaker School at the end of February.

We would like to acknowledge all the hard work done by our entire school team and children to earn this unique recognition and thank all our school community who support us in our daily work.